
N o t i c e   of   M e e t i n g 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Naples City Council will participate in a joint meeting with the 
Board of Collier County Commissioners and the Councils of Marco Island and Everglades City 
relative to proposed changes in the Federal Emergency Management Agency map which will 
impact the coastal zone of Collier County.  This meeting will take place on Wednesday, 
September 15, 1999, at 2:00 p.m. in the County Commission Chamber, Building F, 3rd floor, at 
the Collier County Government Complex, 3301 Tamiami Trail East. 
 
Formal action may be taken on any item discussed or added to this agenda.  Any person who 
decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this meeting (or 
hearing) will need a record of the proceedings and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of 
the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be heard.  Any person with a disability requiring auxiliary aids and services for this 
meeting may call the City Clerk's Office at 434-4701 with requests at least two business days 
before the meeting date. 
 
 
       Naples City Council 
       Tara A. Norman, City Clerk 
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